2004-0474
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

2004-0474
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held before the Metropolitan King County Council, Room 1001, King County Courthouse, Seattle, Washington on the 8th day of November 2004, at 1:30 p.m., to consider adoption of Proposed Ordinance No. 2004-0474.
SUMMARY:
Proposed Ordinance 2004-0474 adopts the 2004 Transportation Needs Report (TNR) including an updated 18-year transportation financial forecast, and amends the Transportation Chapter of the King County Comprehensive Plan.  The TNR responds to the mandate from the Growth Management Act (GMA) for a capital facilities plan for unincorporated area roads.  The financial forecast addresses a specific GMA requirement for a multiyear financing plan that serves as the basis for the six-year road program.  The TNR and financial forecast are updated at least every four years.  The 2004 TNR lists a total of unincorporated King County road needs costing $1.105 billion (in 2004 dollars).  The financial forecast estimates that revenues of $579.764 million (in 2004 dollars) will be available to the King County Roads Capital Improvement Program in 2005-2022.  In the 2004 TNR, identified needs are grouped by corridors to encourage efficient planning, funding, and construction.  The TNR is available on the internet at metrokc.gov/kcdot/tp/tnr.


DATED at Seattle, Washington, this 6th day of October 2004.

A copy of Proposed Ordinance No. 2004-0474 will be mailed upon request to the Clerk of the Council, Room 403, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104.  It is available on the Internet at metrokc.gov/mkcc/clerk.
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